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The Division of Academic and Student Affairs invite you to join a live webcast to learn about a change to 

the student information system that promotes inclusion and supports student success. 

 

 

TOPIC 

As part of its commitment to inclusive excellence, the California State University (CSU) has reconfigured 

the student information system to allow students to indicate their preferred names and pronouns. When 

campuses enable this functionality, students’ preferences will appear on class rosters and other campus 

records.  

 

In this live webcast, Luoluo Hong, Associate Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs and Enrollment 

Management, and Darlene Daclan, Director of Academic and Student Affairs Business Systems, will 

discuss the importance of promoting gender inclusion as a policy imperative and, more importantly, as an 

educational responsibility. Participants will learn the process by which students can indicate a preferred 

name and pronouns in the student information system and see how faculty views of student information 

will change.  Then they will learn how using preferred names and gender pronouns creates an inclusive 

learning environment and instills a sense of belonging in students. 

  

 

REGISTERING FOR THE WEBCAST 

• Register HERE by Tuesday, November 19, at noon. 

• This webcast will be hosted on Adobe Connect. The link will be sent by email to registrants at 

noon on Tuesday, November 19, along with instructions for testing your computer and accessing 

the audio. 

 

 

TECH QUESTIONS? 

For technical assistance, contact Jennifer Wicks, Executive Producer, Learning & Development, at (562) 

951-4525 or jwicks@calstate.edu.  

 

For more information about this webcast, please contact Dr. Emily Magruder, director, CSU Institute for 

Teaching and Learning, at 562-951-4752 or emagruder@calstate.edu. 
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